
WSR 23-10-002
DEPARTMENT OF

LABOR AND INDUSTRIES
[Filed April 19, 2023, 4:24 p.m.]

Pursuant to RCW 39.12.015 and 39.12.020 and WAC 296-127-011, on 
April 18, 2023, the industrial statistician determined and published 
on the internet a correction to prevailing wage rates. The corrected 
rates will become effective 30 days after publication, on May 18, 
2023.

This correction will impact apprentice level rates in several 
counties of Eastern and Southwest Washington. Trades impacted include 
asbestos abatement workers, laborers, and laborers - Underground sewer 
and water.

For more information on prevailing wage or a copy of the rates, 
visit https://lni.wa.gov/licensing-permits/public-works-projects/
prevailing-wage-rates/ or call 360-902-5335.

Tracy West
Rules Coordinator

Washington State Register WSR 23-10-002

Certified on 5/22/2023 [ 1 ] WSR 23-10-002


		2023-05-22T10:17:23-0700
	Electronic transmittal




